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Date: Monday, November 20, 2017

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name: Mary-Jo

Last Name: Devine

Address: 902 Queen Street

City: Saskatoon

Province: Saskatchewan

Postal Code: S7TK ON2

Email: maryjodevine@sasktel.net

Comments:

Dear Deputy City Clerk Bryant,

Thank you for the opportunity to possibly share City Park and City of Saskatoon concerns to Council
Monday, November 20, 2017, about the massive electrical installation on the corner of Spadina and
Queen.

Our concerns are threefold:

Project management

Integrity and safety of structure

Consultation process with stakeholders

We would appreciate the opportunity to share along Councilor Hill's motion.

| am giving a presentation at my workplace Nov. 20 in the pm, but will attend Council as soon as | am
able after 1:00.

Thank you for your consideration,

Mary-Jo Devine 306 222-4544

The results of this submission may be viewed at:
https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/203493



